Examining The Issues Of Granny Cameras In SNFS

August 2, 2018 | by Timothy Ford

As published in McKnight's Long-Term Care News, July 30, 2018
The news headlines are bringing a modern issue to the public regarding the operation of skilled
nursing homes — and that issue is the pairing of social media and the use of video cameras, known in

the industry as “granny cameras.”

To read more, click here.
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